

Dún Scéine, Cúirt Uíbh Eachach, Lána Fhearchair, Baile Átha Cliath 2

Dún Scéine, Iveagh Court, Harcourt Lane, Dublin 2

t 01 879 8300 f 01 879 8333

info@nationaltransport.ie www.nationaltransport.ie

Mr Eamon Conlon
Staff Officer, Housing Administration
South Dublin County Council
County Hall
Town Centre
Tallaght
Dublin 24

HOUSING DEPARTMENT
1 2 NOV 2012

9th November 2012

Dear Mr Conlon

Thank you for your letter of 25 October 2012 concerning the motion passed at the Tallaght Area Committee meeting on 22 October 2012.

Routes 65B and 150 form part of the network of services provided by Dublin Bus under a public service contract with the National Transport Authority. There can be no changes to these services without the approval of the Authority.

Routes 65B and 150 have already undergone significant changes under the Network Direct Project and there are no plans to make further changes to the routing of these services. The Authority has, however, approved changes to the timetable of Route 150 to provide a more efficient service at frequencies that reflect customer demand. Dublin Bus will announce the details shortly with a proposed implementation date of Sunday 18 November 2012.

I trust this clarifies the position for you.

Yours sincerely

Chief Executive